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Heller Presents Congressional Badge of Bravery 

Media Advisory 
Thursday, January 5, 2012, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) will present the Congressional Badge of Bravery to Deputy U.S. Marshal Richard Gardner and recognize him for his heroism in the line of duty. Congressman Joe Heck (NV-3) will also participate in the ceremony. 

WHAT:
Senator Heller presents the Congressional Badge of Bravery to Deputy U.S. Marshal Richard Gardner. 

Congressman Heck as well as representatives from the U.S. Marshal and U.S. Attorney offices will also speak. 
WHEN:
Thursday, January 5, 2012 from 3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. (PST)
WHERE:
Lloyd George Federal Building
Jury Assembly Room
333 Las Vegas Boulevard South
Las Vegas, NV 89101
BACKGROUND: 
Congress passed the Law Enforcement Congressional Badge of Bravery Act of 2008 to honor acts of bravery undertaken by law enforcement officers.  Deputy U.S. Marshal Richard Gardner is being honored for engaging and delaying a gunman at the Lloyd D. George U.S. Courthouse on January 4, 2010.  Despite sustaining serious injuries to his face, torso, and left arm, Deputy Gardner continued to fight and provide critical information to law enforcement officials.  
